
Public Service Announcement
October 4, 2019
Office of Mayor Tommy Eschete

For More Information
Contact: Sarah Arceneaux

985.446.7606 Office
saraha@ci.thibodaux.la.us

Adley Landry Water Reservoir 
Walking Trail Closure

Thibodaux - Starting on Monday, October 7, 2019, the Adley Landry Water
Reservoir walking trail will be closed to walkers for the next two weeks in order for
maintenance to be preformed. The Warren J. Harang Jr. Municipal Auditorium will
remain open to walkers.

We apologize for the inconvenience.
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